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Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  
and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

16th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Net Racket Festival 
Tuesday 19th March 2024 

 
 
All of the children in Year Two will participate in the Net Racket Festival being held at Bottisham Village College.  
The event will be taking place on Tuesday 19th March 2024 during the school day. The coach will leave school at 
approximately 9.00 a.m. and we should be back around 12:30pm. 
 
Children will need to bring a water bottle and a snack, as well as a packed lunch. They will need to wear full 
school PE kit and trainers. Please provide your child with a spare layer in case the weather is cold, a waterproof 
coat in case rain is forecast and a plastic bag with a spare change of shoes. 
 
If your child would like to bring their own packed lunch from home, please let the office know by Tuesday 12th 
March. Otherwise, your child will be given a school packed lunch, free of charge, when we return back to school. 
As we will be arriving back halfway through lunchtime, no hot meals will be available.  
 
Please log onto your child’s Scopay account to give permission for them to attend.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
       
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss R Beal 

 
 
Miss Beal 
P.E. Co-ordinator  
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